
"Valerie Phillips - Legal" 
<VPhillips@rnchq.org> 

06/11/2007 06:59 PM

To <hybridads@fec.gov>

cc "Sean Cairncross - Legal" <SCairncross@rnchq.org>

bcc

Subject Notice of Proposed Rule Making on hybrid ads

Dear Ms. Rothstein, 
 
Please find attached comments from the RNC, NRSC, and NRCC with respect to the Notice of Proposed 
Rule Making on hybrid ads. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Valerie Phillips 
Director of Staff and Special Projects
Counsel's Office 
Republican National Committee 
310 First Street, SE 
Washington, DC 20003 
202.863.8777 direct 
202.863.8654 fax 
www.gop.com 

 










